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      Wednesday 25th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Farm Trip – Friday 16th June 2023 - Saplings 

 

On Friday 16th June, Saplings class will be visiting the Woodlands Farm Trust. 

We will be travelling to the Woodlands Farm Trust by bus and will leaving school at 

9:00am and returning by 1.30pm. During this time, we will be touring the farm, 

exploring the woodlands and enjoying a picnic. 
 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day. If your child 

requires a free school packed lunch on the day please let your class teacher know 

as soon as possible. 
 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is 

wearing sensible shoes/trainers for this trip and a hat/sunscreen if required. 
 

There will be a cost of £3.00 for this trip to cover admissions to the farm. Payments 

and permission must be given via Arbor before Monday 12th June. 
 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and 

carers; we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to 

take place. If you are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could 

accompany us. Please notify the class teacher if you are available to help. 
 

Thank you very much 

 

Best wishes, 
 

The Reception Team 

 


